Lakes Forum sets
spring meeting

All lake association representatives, officers and friends of
lakes are invited to the spring meeting of the Sawyer Coun-
ty Lakes Forum from 9 a.m. to noon Saturday, May 13 at the
Comfort Suites on Highway B in Hayward.

The business meeting will be conducted from 9-10, fol-
lowed by a 10-minute break.

At 10:10 a.m., the forum will hear from guest speaker
Pamela Toshner, the Wisconsin Department of Natural
Resources lake management coordinator for the Northern
Region-West. She fills the post that was held by Dan Ryan
for many years,

Toshner has been asked to discuss plans for lakes in the
region, with special emphasis on Sawyer County lakes. A
few minutes will be allowed for questions of the speaker.

From 10:50-11:30, there will be a round-table discussion
during which organization members and individuals can
present brief statements of their concerns and can suggest
activities and programs they would like the forum to under-
take.

The officers of the Sawyer County Lakes Forum are Bruce
Meyers, president; Dale Anderson, vice-president; Waldo
Asp, secretary; Chuck Block, treasurer; and Ken Swenson,
board member.

The forum’s mailing address is P.O. Box 20, Hayward, WI
54843. Its Web site is www.sawyercountylakesforum.org.



